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Ref: SENF-W

JUN 19 2008
CERTIFIED MAIL-
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Buffalo Valley Water District
P.O. Box 321
Moran, WY 83013

Re:  Administralive Order Addendum #2
Docket No. SDWA-08-2008-0009
PWS 1D # 5600435

Dear Mr. Leys:

This addendum to the Administrative Order (AQ} issued December 11, 2007 1o the
Buffalo Valley Water District approves your May 12, 2008 request for an extenston to complete
the project that was submitted to EPA on February 15, 2008 and incorporates the new schedule
into the AQ. In your May 12, 2008 request for extension lefler, the Bullalo Valley Water District
stated that there was a delay in the backflow device installation because you have experienced
difficulties in obtaining updated specifications and costs for the devices, and because many of the
homes in the subdivision are second/vacation homes and as a result it has been difficult to
contact some of the owners. This letter consfitutes the written approval by EPA of the new
schedule, as indicated below. Please be advised thai the Buftalo Valley Water District must
continue to submit monthly progress reports to EPA outlining progress made in completing these
activities as requived in paragraph 11, on page 2 of the AQ, and musl continue to comply with the
total coliform maximum contaminant levels as required in paragraph 8 on page 2 of the AO.



Action Deadline Completion

The System wiil operate iis May 9, 2008 February 11, 2008 and
chlorination equipment on a ongoing

continual basis to prevent total

coliform contamination.

Conduclt Syslem review (o May 9, 2008 March 17, 2008

determine location of cross-
connection control
installaton.

All lot services which do not
currently have back-flow
devices at the points of entry
into residences will have them
installed.

August 9, 2008

All yard hydrants, outdoor
spigots, etc. which are ahead
of the residences’ entry points
will have back-flow devices
directly attached to them.

August 9_,70{)8

Please contact Shawn McCatfrey, at (303) 312-6515 if you have any questions

concerning this Addendum.

ce: WY DEQ (via email)
WY DOH (via email)

Sincerely,
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Diane L. Sipe, Director

Technical Enforcement Program

Office ot Comphance, Enforcement,
and Environmental Justice
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David J. Janik, Acting Director

Matthew Cohn, Acting Supervisory Atiorney
Legal Enforcement Program

Office of Enforcement, Compliance

and Environmental Justice




